
Tribute to Trackers . . . 

POLICE SCHOLARSHIP 
to Younger Brother 

of University Student 

A few days after Gary Williams ( I  7 ) ,  of Nambucca 
Headsj entered Sydney University to study for an Arts 
degree, it was announced that his younger brother, 
Desmond (IS) ,  had been awarded a police scholarship 
to Woodlawn College, near Lismore. 

The Commissioner of Police, Mr. N. T. W. Allan, 
made the presentation of the scholarship to Desmond 
at a special ceremony at Police Headquarters on March 14 
in the presence of representatives of the Press, Radio and 
Television. 

Mr. Allan said that Desmond was the third Aboriginal 
student to receive the annual award set up for a boy 
and girl student by the Police Benevolent Fund in 
recognition of the work of Aboriginal police trackers. 

Sgt. Ron Livermore, chief of the police mounted section, 
introduces Desmond to the magnificent thoroughbreds 
as they returned to the depot from traffic duty in the city 

(Also see Back Cover) 

The Chairman of the Aborigines Welfare Board, Mr. 
A. G. Kingsmill, who introduced Desmond, expressed 
the Board's appreciation to the Commissioner and Sgt. 
Lance Hoban, M.B.E., of Darlinghurst who organised 
the scholarship in 1962. 

A smiling Desmond Williams receives a scholarship 
cheque for A150 from the Commissioner of Police, Mr. 
Allan. The Chairman of the Welfare Board, Mr. 

Kingsmill, adds his congratulations 
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